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Dear City Council,

I am a retired cheesemaker/business owner who is horrified by Measure J on our
Sonoma County Ballot. Your favorite dairies and cheesemakers are in alignment
on this issue including Clover, Cowgirl Creamery, Straus Family Creamery, Point
Reyes Farmstead, Amy’s Kitchen and many small to medium size farms and
producers.  We have survived drought, gas prices, feed shortages, wildfire and
recession.  Don’t set one more hurdle in front of the folks who work very hard to
bring healthy food to our community.

Thanks you,

Sue Conley, founder
Cowgirl Creamery/Tomales Bay Foods




